
Joint Press Release 

 

 

 
	

For immediate release 

Help for Pain Management Patients to Access Resources 
	

Westminster, MD (February 28, 2018) – The Carroll County Health Department and 
Carroll County Sheriff’s Office have been informed that due to recent issues, some 
county residents who are current pain management clinic patients may have difficulty 
accessing pain management services and medications. 

 
If you or someone you know is in crisis or needs help to access pain management 
services or medications, please contact the Health Department at 410-876-4806 for 
assistance during business hours (8 a.m. – 5 p.m. weekday). This line will be monitored 
for voicemail messages. After hours, please call the Maryland Crisis Hotline at 1-800-
422-0009. 
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Carroll County Health Department Contact: Maggie Kunz, 410-876-4924, 
maggie.kunz@maryland.gov 

	


